
 

 

Notice under National Gas Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Gas Law as follows: 

Under s 303, COAG Energy Council has requested the Regulation of covered pipelines (Ref. 
GRC0048) proposal. The proposal seeks to make improvements to regulation of covered 
pipelines. Under s 305, the AEMC has decided to use the fast track rule change process for 
this proposal. 
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